
                            

 

 

1.  The fire alarm test was carried out on 8-4-24 and no problems 
found. 

2.  The faulty hall heaters were looked at by Vulcana and one was 
repaired. The second heater has a failed press button switch 
which an electrician is replacing. 

3.  The Hall insurance is being reviewed prior to the forthcoming 
renewal date. 

4.  Non discretionary rates for Halls may be revised and the 
impact on the Hall finances will need to be assessed. 

 

John Hepburn 

Chairman Borden Parish Hall 

 

 


